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From: manjinder.sehmi@hertfordshire.gov.uk

Sent: 28 September 2018 10:27

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 6/2018/2187/COND - 23 Park Street

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening 
attachments or clicking links. 
. 
Response to Planning application from Hertfordshire County Council (T and CP GDP Order 2015)

District ref: 6/2018/2187/COND
HCC ref: WH/253/2018 
HCC received: 11/09/2018
Area manager: Manjinder Sehmi
Case officer: Manjinder Sehmi 

Location
23 Park Street
Hatfield

Application type
Approval of Details 

Proposal
Submisson of details pursuant to condition 3 (Material Samples)condition 4 (Bicycle store)on planning 
application 6/2016/2339/FULL 

Decision
Other 

The application is a submission of details pursuant to condition 3 (Material Samples)condition 4 (Bicycle 
store)on planning application 6/2016/2339/FULL. However, there appears to be no such planning 
conditions recommended by the Highway Authority. Accordingly, the Highway Authority is not in a 
position to submit their formal comments on the planning conditions concerned. 

Manjinder Sehmi

Date 28/09/2018

****Disclaimer**** The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for 
the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and 
the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of 
Hertfordshire County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from 
Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to 
ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, 
or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system. 


